Lunch Program System (Scan Cards)

The first time a student wants to purchase lunch or breakfast the students will come into the office and turn in the money to be placed on their account.  They will receive their scan cards at that time which is FREE for the first card.  Every student and staff will get a scan card.  If the student looses or damages their scan cards, they will HAVE to purchase a new scan card for $3.00.   

Parents can send money or check to pay for their students’ lunch, breakfast, extra milk or orange juice all on one check, but each school is still separate.  If you have a student in the HS and one at the GS then the parents will need to send each student a check or money with them. 

Scan cards can ONLY be used 1 time a day.  The scan card can be used for breakfast and lunch in the same day.  This program does NOT allow the students to borrow lunches from other students.  At the Jr./Sr. High School students and staff MUST HAVE their cards with them when they come through the breakfast or lunch line.  The scan cards are not used at the GS.  
The limit to be low for lunch or breakfast money is -$5.00.  A notice will be e-mailed, mailed or sent home weekly with the student when this happens.  Then parents need to send more money in to be put on the students account.  The lunch program operates as a debit account, not a credit account.  We encourage parents to send money weekly, monthly or if you choose to send a larger deposit.  
